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Correspondence Memorandum 

 
 

Date: May 10, 2016 
  
To: Group Insurance Board 
 
From: Sara Brockman, Board Liaison 
 
Subject: Group Insurance Board Correspondence  
 
 
This memo is for informational purposes only. No Board action is required. 
 
On occasion, the Department of Employee Trust Funds receives correspondence from 
participants who wish to convey feedback to the Group Insurance Board (Board) 
regarding proposed or recent changes to the state health insurance program.  
 
Since the February 17, 2016 Board meeting, the following communications have been 
submitted for the Board’s consideration: 
 

1. February 22, 2016 Correspondence – Anna Jane Ellis  
2. February 24, 2016 Correspondence – Olvi L. Mangasaraian  
3. February 29, 2016 Correspondence – Laura A. Bowles  
4. February 29, 2016 Correspondence – Troy M. Snow 
5. March 18, 2016 Correspondence – Robert Christiaansen  
6. April 11, 2016 Correspondence – Elizabeth Kepplinger  
7. April 14, 2016 Correspondence – John and Jacquelyn Rader  
8. April 29, 2016 Correspondence – Douglas C. Sawallish  

 
Staff will be at the Board meeting to answer any questions.  
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